
District 9 Meeting August 21, 2018 

Opened with Serenity Prayer 

Minutes from previous meeting read and accepted 

Treasurer Report was given by Shanon as of August we have $3170.88 

DCM Report was given by Bruce. He read an email from Kunane regarding 
the cancellation of the Budget Assembly due to Hurricane Lane. Bruce past 
out flyer he made for the Election Assembly in October that we are hosting. 
He will meet with Dave at Camp Homelani to finalize arrangements for the 
assembly. Bruce suggested that we talk to our group Treasurers regarding 
District donations. We still need to fill a position for  a snack person for the 
assembly. 

Group Reports 

Steve: (Mililani Men’s Stag) Meetings and attendance are good. The group 
wouldn’t cover his airfare for the assembly. Meeting is getting bigger all the 
time. 

Susie: (10 & 10) All is well. There is good attendance and good speakers. Two 
people came from Intergroup to attend the meeting. 

Bill: (Imua) Attendance down a little more than normal. Group is making 
regular contributions. Good speakers. 

Pati: (Waimea Wahines) group is doing great. Well attended. 

 

We closed with the Responsibility Pledge and then the Serenity Prayer. 

 

 


